Interoffice Memorandum

GOVERNMENT | April 10, 2020
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TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
and Board of County Commissioners

XN
FROM: Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public Works Department M f
~ y

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P. E., PTOE, Interim Managgr/
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891

SUBJ: Installation of “No Parking” Signs at Entrance Driveways of Orange
County Utilities Pump Stations

Orange County Ultilities Field Service’s staff have requested that “No Parking” signs be
installed at the following pump station driveways located at 7143 Hoffner Avenue, 9209
Valencia College Lane, and 3120 Patel Drive.

Traffic Engineering staff determined that the parking of vehicles on the driveways of the
pump stations is interfering with the routine maintenance and inspections of the pump
stations; therefore, staff recommends the installation of “No Parking” signs.

Staff recommends that the Board approve the “No Parking” signs installation at the

following pump station driveways: 7143 Hoffner Avenue, 9209 Valencia College Lane,
and 3120 Patel Drive.

Action Requested: Approval of “No Parking” signs installation at the pump station
driveways located at 7143 Hoffner Avenue, 9209 Valencia
College Lane, and 3120 Patel Drive. Districts 3 and S.
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